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Thomas Holmes
fyi-request-12533-6369bb4d@requests.fyi.org.nz

REF: IR-01-20-8783

Dear Mr Holmes
Request for information

Thank you for your email dated 22 March 2020 requesting information under the
Official Information Act 1982 on the NZ Police Air Support Unit Expansion
Project. You requested:

‘I am requesting any documents relating to the “NZ Police Air Support
Unit Expansion project”. This includes, project briefs, reports, processes,
flowcharts, etc”

On 21 April 2020 Police advised that an extension was required until 13 June
2020 to enable consultations necessary to make a decision on your request.

Police anticipates making this information publicly available within the next six
weeks. Therefore, the information requested is refused under s 18(d) of the
Official Information Act 1982 as it is, or will soon be, publicly available.

| am very happy to provide you with a copy of the publicly released documents
once they have been published.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not
satisfied with\Police’s response to your request.

Yourg‘ incerely
Andrew Sissons / /

National Manager Response and Operations
Police National Headquarters
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